

July 22, 2015

Elizabeth Dudek Secretary Agency for Health Care Administration 2727 Mahan Drive, Mail Stop 1 Tallahassee, FL 32308

Suolosta

Dear Secretary Dudek:

Thank you for your July 17, 2015 letter regarding hospital payment rates under the Statewide Medicaid Managed Care program.

The H. Lee Moffitt Cancer Center and Research Institute Hospital, Inc. does not have any Managed Medical Assistance ("MMA") program contracts at or above 120% of the Medicaid rate.

Sincerely,

John A. Kolosky

Hospital President